
                      March 16, 2011 

                                                             Riken Corporation 

                               13-5 Kudankita 1-chome, Chiyodaku Tokyo  

                            Notice 

Riken and its group companies decided to take the following 

actions to support the recovery of the people and the areas 

victimized by the East Japan Great Earthquake. 

 

1. Donation 

We will donate 30 million yen to the damaged areas through 

the Japan Red Cross. 

2. Other Support Activities 

For emergency use of earthquake victims who need immediate 

shelter and accommodation, we will offer facilities (mainly 

gymnasiums) located at our plants in Kashiwazaki, Niigata and 

Kumagaya, Saitama. We are also prepared to provide additional 

support as the occasion demands.  

We would like to extend our heartfelt condolences to all 

those who were victimized by the disaster and offer our best 

wishes for a speedy recovery. 


